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HUNTING PARK CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

4400 N. 6th Street Office: 267-331-8002
Philadelphia, PA 19140-2320 Fax: 267-535-2777
Email:kevin@hpcaphilly.org

Letter from the Principal

Dear Families,

On behalf of the faculty and staff, we are excited about the upcoming school year at Hunting Park Christian
Academy! We are eager for the opportunity to partner with you as we work together in helping your children

fulfill their potential and glorify the Lord.

« We are currently in the middle of a few renovations! Our classroom doors are being
completely replaced, thanks to last year’s record-breaking Race for Education! Also, we

have replaced and repaired about 30 windows!

e The first tuition payment is due by August 20", 2017.

o If you have already submitted your proof of income, thank you. If you have
not submitted your household’s proof of income, your monthly tuition payment
will be $440 per student. Please submit proof of income (1040, TANF, SNAP,
child support, and/or SSI) as soon as possible to receive the grant.

o If you have turned in acceptable proof of income, your tuition will be $220 for your
first child, $140 for the second, and $110 for each additional (This will be less if
you receive CSF scholarship)

o If you would like to apply for additional scholarship, please complete HPCA’s
scholarship application. (One per family. Find it on the right side of the Parents
page on our website or pick one up in the school office.) Turn it into the school

office by Friday, July 215t so HPCA can determine your monthly tuition.

e We will have a back-to-school event for all parents on Tuesday, August 29, Please save
the date — we’ll have some fun and you will be able meet your child’s teacher. More

information will follow.

e The first day of school is Thursday, August 31st, which will be a half day (12:00 pm

dismissal and no lunch served).



« Please find your teacher’s welcome letter and the school supply list on our website,
www.hpcaphilly.org. Please help your child prepare for the beginning of the year by

obtaining these supplies before the first day of school.

If you have any questions, please call me at the school at 267-331-8002. We are truly looking
forward to guiding and challenging the students this year at HPCA. Thank you for your partnership
and support. God bless.

Sincerely,
Kevin Deane

Principal
Hunting Park Christian Academy



